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Columbus Day Holiday Schedule 

Planet Home Lending will be open during normal business hours on Monday, October 8, 2018, 
Columbus Day; however, rate sheets will not be issued on Monday, October 8, 2018, and no new 
locks will be accepted.  

The lock desk will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, October 9th.  

The Planet Home Lending CORE Seller Portal and all online systems will be available for submitting 
loans and conditions. 

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 

 


